New Fairfield Youth Commission

Minutes from meeting of May 1, 2019

In attendance: Jena Alviti, Nadia Salgado, Craig David Rosen
Meeting called to order at 6:07 PM
Additions to Agenda - There were no additions to the agenda.

Herren Event - Craig gave a recap of the Chris Herren event held on April 25. Over 200 people
were in attendance. All in attendance enjoyed the presentation and thought Chris was an
exceptional speaker. The NFPC took in $130 in donations. We were all glad we could co-
sponsor the event. We received names for four kids interested in helping out. Craig contacted
them.

Future events - We talked about what events to hold in the future and agreed it would be great
to have events outside. We talked about doing something in conjunction with Great Hollow.
Craig will contact them. We talked about setting up an obstacle course somewhere, maybe
holding a woodworking event, crocheting event.

Membership —we are going to run an ad in the Town Tribune seeking members. We are going
to do a 2x3 or 2x5 ad in early June. We all agreed that we would each bring someone to the
June meeting as a potential new member.

Branding — Jena is going to print out more handouts as well as the sandwich board signs for
future events. We will also order t-shirts for members.

New business —we need a new secretary to replace Amy Mikolay who had to resign from the
board.

Jena motioned to adjourn at 7PM. Nadia seconded. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at
7PM.
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